
Shroff, Behram

From: Behram Shroff
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2009 1:22 PM
To: Behram Shroff
Subject: FW: Call from FWS

From: Behram Shroff
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2009 1:21 PM
To: Alan Bjornsen; Irene Yu
Subject: Call from FWS

Brad Rogers from the Buffalo office called to say that correspondence should be sent only to the FWS office-in
Cheyenne at 5353 Yellowstone Ave, Su 308A, Cheyenne, WY 82009. He wants his name removed and
Cheyenne will direct what he needs to see to him or others.


